
Lee Energy Committee Meeting Minutes 
July 26, 2019 

 
Members present:  Lou Grondin, Barb Wauchope, Mary Woodward 
 
The minutes of the May 7, 2019 meeting were approved. 
 
Pending receipt of financial projections and payback analysis from Revision Energy, 
Lou will continue to work on details related to the potential savings and PPA context 
for a solar array to serve the PSC and Transfer Station buildings. 
 
Mary will continue to compile analysis and a list of recommendations related to the 
PSC blower door test results for presentation to the Trustees of the Trust and the 
BOS. 
 
The LEC has discussed the possibility of a small electric vehicle display at the Lee 
Fair with members of the Lee Fair Committee, and is waiting for feedback from that 
committee before proceeding with arrangements.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


